Please see the email below being shared on behalf of the Board of Education



July 30, 2025

Dear Caledonia Families,

We are pleased to share that the Caledonia Board of Education has appointed Kyle Clement to fill the recently vacated trustee seat.

Mr. Clement brings valuable experience to the Board, having previously served as a trustee from 2016 to 2022. During his prior tenure, he contributed to district leadership through his work on the Finance and Bond Committees, with a focus on budget development, long-term planning, and bond project oversight. His familiarity with school governance and Caledonia's financial framework will allow him to step into the role with confidence and continuity. He also currently serves on the Caledonia Youth Sports Association (CYSA) Board and the Caledonia Township Planning Commission, further reflecting his strong commitment to the Caledonia community.

"Kyle brings a calm, collaborative approach and a deep commitment to doing what is best for all students," said Board President Tim Morris. "We're grateful for his willingness to serve once again."

Mr. Clement was officially appointed at a special meeting of the Board on July 29 and will serve through December 31, 2026.

Thank you for your continued support of Caledonia Community Schools.

Warm regards,

CCS Administration